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Steve & Connie Larson
Serving God through
Global Training Network!

Serving God in a Coronavirus World

Crazy Season

| pray that you are doing well in spite of the craziest season, we’ve had in many
years. Connie and | have been doing well despite not being able to travel
overseas and do the work God has called us to do. Our last trip was to
Malaysia in February where we led a Parenting workshop at an international
church in Kuala Lumpur. | was just preparing to leave for Ethiopia in March
when the lockdown hit the day prior to my departure!

God's Work Continues

Though we haven’t been traveling, we’ve been busy in the Lord’s work. Connie
has been doing a lot of counseling and mentoring young women that has kept
her busy and I, too have had the joy of mentoring young men who show great
leadership potential for the Kingdom of God.

Right now, we’ve just finished a Marriage Workshop and are beginning a
second-round next week. We are excited to speak into the lives of these
couples, many of whom are experiencing great stress because of what’s going
on in our nation.

Never a dull moment
Pray for Connie's Recovery

On July 11, while playing pickle ball of all things, Connie fell and broke her upper
right arm, right at the shoulder joint. It turned out that her arm had broken into 7
pieces and irreparably damaged her shoulder ball. So, on July 24, she had a partial
shoulder replacement where a ball was sown on to the remainder of her humorous
which was still attached to her shoulder. She has been in a lot of pain, but she is
tough and she is healing nicely. She will have several months of rehab, starting in
about 4 weeks.

Future Ministry Plans

Future plans: I'm in contact with our partners in Nepal, Sri-Lanka, Tanzania, Liberia,
and Rwanda. I'm praying that God is going to open up travel so I can resume the
ministry to which God has called us. I'm also working on projects to train National
Pastors who have internet access via zoom. Please pray for open doors.

We are so grateful to God for your prayer support, financial faithfulness and
friendship. We are excited for this season to end so we can get back overseas!
Pray with us to that end!!! Also, if there is anything we can do for you, this is a
great time to contact us. We can connect through zoom, so email us if you'd
like to get together!
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